
Notice for Postpone the New Students Registration 

of Spring Semester 2020 

 

Dear new students,  

In order to prevent and control the novel coronavirus infection and protect the 

health and safety of teachers and students, the registration and opening of 2020 

spring semester of Fudan university will be POSTPONED. Please DO NOT come to 

register in advance. The room reservations will be kept for those students who have 

successfully booked (in international students’ apartment or unijia international 

student community). 

The new opening date and follow-up arrangement will be announced soon. Please 

frequently pay attention to the notice of the official website  

www.ices.fudan.edu.cn,  iso.fudan.edu.cn 

                                                       Jan. 28th, 2020 

 

  

http://www.ices.fudan.edu.cn/

